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NOTICE OF REDUCED SERVICE HOURS 

 

 

 EFFECTIVE JUNE 1, 2017, the Yuba County Superior Court telephone hours, 

including jury services, will be reduced to 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m., Monday through 

Friday.  Our current public window filing hours of 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday 

through Friday, will remain unchanged.  Fax and e-filing hours will remain between 8:30 

a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday, as well.   

 Due to the persistent effects of chronic underfunding, years of drastic cost-

savings measures and a reduction in staff, our backlog of case processing and case 

dispositions continues to increase.  The cumulative result of this backlog impacts our 

justice partners as well as public safety.    

 The public may provide comment on this planned reduction in telephone hours in 

writing, either by mail to the Executive Office, 215 5th Street, Suite 200, Marysville, CA 

95901, by fax at 530-740-1811, or by email at http://www.yubacourts.org/contact. 

 

 

http://www.yubacourts.org/contact

